
June 12, 2017 
 
Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam 
Chair, Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen St. W 
Toronto 
 

Saulter Street Brewery: By the Glass 
 

Dear Chair and Members of the Toronto and East York Community Council 
 
The Saulter Street Brewery, opening soon in Riverside, will be an exciting new addition to the 
growing microbrewery scene in Ward 30. I ask that you support their application for a 'by the 
glass' license.  
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. City Council support the application by the Saulter Street Brewery at 21 Saulter Street for a 
Manufacturer's Limited Sales Licence.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
City Councillor 
Ward 30, Toronto Danforth 
 

 


